
As an Alumna of Ursuline Academy,  
the Ursuline Academy Alumnae Association  

cordially invites you to the  
Alumnae Induction Ceremony of the 

 

Ursuline Academy                                                
Class of 2018                            

 

on Tuesday, May 15, 2018,  
at eight o’ clock in the morning                                      

  in the Ursuline Academy chapel. 
 

As an alumna family relation of a member of the class of 
2018, we hope that you will be able to join us as we welcome 

these fine young women into our sisterhood.  
 

A reception will follow in O’Hara Hall following a group photo. 

 

Please RSVP by Friday, May 4, to Katie Balek Kempf  ’01 
at 314-984-2892 or kkempf@ursulinestl.org. 


